
Email to Parents

Dear Year 7 parent / carer

Thank you to those parents who have paid/consented for their child to attend the geography coastal trip. 

However, due to the trip being heavily over-subscribed, we would be grateful if those parents who were not 
able to reserve a place, could complete the expression of interest form HERE by 12:30pm on Friday 20 
June. 

Please note the form will open tomorrow (Tuesday) at 6:00pm.

We will contact all parents once the expression of interest form has closed with further details with regards 
to the trip.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn27OCVQX2BH5GudyuGABRYg1UQjBCVTVGMEJQV000WFM5MjI5SFBVTklEMi4u
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